THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

OCTOBER 1, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF DONATION FROM UNITED WAY CENTRAL KENTUCKY TO NORTH PARK ELEMENTARY
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve the donation from United Way Central Kentucky PROJECT UNITED to North Park Elementary School.
FACTS:

United Way Central Kentucky has selected North Park Elementary School for the upcoming PROJECT UNITED Project which involves a variety of voluntary community teams.  The purpose of this year’s PROJECT UNITED project is to renovate several areas of North Park Elementary to be more customized to early childhood students and their families (see attached listing).  Their donation of time and resources will be used to upgrade the facility for its early childhood student body.  We express sincere gratitude to United Way Central Kentucky as well as the many volunteer community teams for their generosity and accept this donation of time and resources on behalf of North Park Elementary School.    
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE $28,000 DONATION OF VOLUNTEER HOURS AND RESOURCES FROM THE PROJECT UNITED VOLUNTEER COMMUNITY TEAMS TO NORTH PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOR THE PURPOSE OF AN UPGRADE IN EARLY CHILDHOOD RESOURCES AND FACILITIES.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE $28,000 DONATION OF VOLUNTEER HOURS AND RESOURCES FROM THE PROJECT UNITED VOLUNTEER COMMUNITY TEAMS TO NORTH PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOR THE PURPOSE OF AN UPGRADE IN EARLY CHILDHOOD RESOURCES AND FACILTIES.
